
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
 

(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009 
(Queen Victoria Road Variation) Order 2019, and 

 
Proposed Pedestrian Crossings – Queen Victoria Road 

 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Two new puffin crossings are to be introduced on Queen Victoria Road for the  
safety of the public and to improve pedestrian access to the RVI. 
 
As part of the scheme there will be some changes to the vehicle access points to the 
RVI and new raised footway crossings will be constructed across the new entrances. 
 
This scheme will necessitate some changes to the existing parking places and no 
waiting at any time restrictions on Queen Victoria Road, and will also include the 
creation of additional on street parking.  


